The Highland Township Board of Supervisors met on Tuesday February 9, 2021 with Supervisors Scott & Umble present.  The minutes of the January meeting were read.  Tom Scott motioned to approve the minutes as read, Brandon Umble seconded, all  were in favor.
Police report – 105 activities for the month and 80 hours logged, fees collected are pending.
Zoning -  Bill Beers reported issuing 1 building permit, 1 building permit pending, and 1 road occupancy permit.  Fees collected total $129.50.
Emergency Management – Jerry McKee reported it has been pretty quiet.  A pile of trash/brush had been accumulating at 70 Borough Line Rd, Jerry gave him a copy of the burning guidelines.  The pile has been moved.
Legal – Solicitor Legg reported he had been wrapping up clerical work on the DeMars property.  He also stated our Resolution for Emergency Services needs to be changed from SCCEMS to Tower Health.
Road report – Tom Scott reported that only 1 bid had been received for oil and chip equipment rental.  There have been more loader problems.  The small truck is at Lancaster Truck Bodies getting a new plow.  There was an accident on Rt. 10 south of Highland Rd. that took out the warning light for the traffic signal.  We got an estimate which has been sent to the insurance company.  Tom & Kenny have also been working on repairs to Bill’s old office.  
Tax Collector’s report – Barb read the December report, $6,667.36 was collected, leaving the outstanding balance for 2020 at $3,898.00.
Old Business – Planning Commission members – Tom Scott motioned to add John Goodall, Tyler Lantz and Mary McKee to the planning commission, replacing KC Kulp, Dr. John Fisher and March Walsh.  Brandon Umble seconded, all were in favor.  Additional Task Force members are to be Ed Camelli and Wendy Ott, residents at large.
[bookmark: _GoBack]New Business – bid for oil & chip equipment rental -  AMS was the only bid received at $13,550.  After discussion, the rates seem reasonable and it was decided to accept the bid and the 3 year extension.  Tom Scott made the motion to accept the bid and Brandon Umble seconded, all in favor.
The bills were read.  Tom Scott motioned to pay the bills, Brandon Umble seconded, all in favor.  The checks and reports were reviewed and signed.
Tom Scott motioned to adjourn, Brandon seconded, all in favor, the meeting was adjourned at 8:20 pm.
Respectfully submitted,
Barb Davis, Sec/Treas

